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1 November 2022 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
SATs Information for Parents Meeting- 10 November 2022 
 
We wish to invite you to a meeting about the upcoming SATs (Standard Assessment Tests) for 
all Year 6 pupils. The meeting will be held on Thursday 10 November, 5:00pm – 6:00pm. 
 
The purpose of the meeting will be to provide information about the content, structure and 
requirements of the test week and each individual test. There will also be an opportunity for you 
to ask questions and seek guidance on how best to support your child. 
 
We appreciate that not all parents will be able to attend this meeting and so the presentation 
and guidance booklet will be available to download from the school website. 
 
Whilst the meeting is intended for parents, Year 6 pupils are welcome to attend if accompanied 
by their parent or carer.  
 
Revision guides will be available to buy on the evening. If your child is eligible for pupil premium 
a set of revision books will be provided for them.  
 
Refreshments will be available before and after the meeting which shall be held in the main 
school hall. 
 
If you are able to attend this meeting, please complete the google form below to confirm 
whether you are able to attend.   
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSekoEDqyhOQlmRiRweAN2OlG6C7T7_HZlv-
tdqhdm2eht902A/viewform?usp=sf_link  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
K Rodgers              
Assistant Headteacher         
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